Memorandum

To: Utilities Committee

From: Dean R. Gazza, Director of Parks, Recreation and Facilities Management

Date: 1/16/2014

Re: Informational: Awarded contract for Wastewater Treatment Plant electronically

controlled security gate entrance system.

The 2014 Capital Improvement Budget includes money to provide fencing and entrance gate repairs/ replacements at the Wastewater Treatment Plant. This memo informs the Committee of the contract awarded to Security Fence Company Inc. The quotes came in as follows:

- Security Fence Co. Inc.- \$11,775.00
- Fortress Fence Co.- \$12,125.00
- American Fence Co.- \$13,482.00

This project is part of the Grounds Improvements Capital Improvement Budget of \$30,000 for fence/entrance gate repairs for the Wastewater Treatment Plant grounds.

Please feel free to contact me at 832-5572 with any questions, or by email at <u>dean.gazza@appleton.org</u>. Thank you.